# **NEWSLETTER 10 – 16<sup>th</sup> November 2012**

Dear Parents, Pupils & Governors,

<u>'Bog Babies'</u> – Year 3 and 4 children have been making 'Bog Babies' as part of their work in literacy. They have made them from clay and painted them – the children will be taking part in more activities based on the much loved story.

<u>Cake Making</u> – A fantastic aroma of baking has been wafting around the corridors as Year 5 and 6 children have been making and decorating cakes as part of their D & T work. The cakes will be sold at the sale today after school to raise money for Children in Need.

<u>Stargazing Evening</u> - A reminder to those with tickets that we begin at 6pm on Wednesday 21st November. Wrap up warm, bring along a hot drink, and a torch (covered with red paper) and read the safety guidelines on the back of the original letter. Fingers crossed for a clear night - anyone who is interested in taking part in future stargazing events should ask at the office.

<u>Governors</u> – Our school Governors attended a presentation from Warwickshire County Council this week on 'E Safety'. This is a very important aspect of safeguarding priorities at our school – look out for further information.

<u>St Laurence Church</u>- Come and join "The Party" at St Laurence's Church at 4.00pm on Sunday 18<sup>th</sup> November. All ages welcome for fun and food in this exciting new service.

## **Clubs Update**

- There is no Netball Club on Thursday 22<sup>nd</sup> November. Please can all players remember tracksuits and trainers for the following session.
- There is no Cooking club on Wednesday 21st November.

### <u>Dates for your Diary –</u>

- Table top sale in the church hall on November 17<sup>th</sup> from 9.30am until 12pm If you would like a table please call Judith on 773328 or Midge on 490234
- St Laurence Christmas Tree Festival Saturday 8<sup>th</sup> & Sunday 9<sup>th</sup> December
- KS1 Nativity Wednesday 12<sup>th</sup> & Thursday 13<sup>th</sup> December at 2pm
- Reception Nativity Tuesday 18th Dec at 9.30am

<u>Book of the Week</u> – Mrs Bond's class have been reading 'Meg's Eggs' by Helen Nicoll and Jan Pienkowski. Meg's spells are rather surprising and the eggs she makes for supper are even more strange than usual. Before she can cook them they start to hatch, and out come . . . dinosaurs!

#### **Mr A Simms**

# BSA Newsletter – Friday 16th November 2012

## **Christmas Cards**

Thank you for all of your orders – they have been sent away and will be back soon.

## **Tombola Donation Day**

Friday 23<sup>rd</sup> November Dress down and bring your Tombola donations to school on that morning. Please check the dates on tins brought in and note we are unable to accept any used make up items.

### **Santa & Food Tickets**

The Tickets to see Santa (timed as per last year) and Food tickets will be for sale both before and after school on Tuesday 27<sup>th</sup> and Wednesday 28<sup>th</sup> November. Santa Tickets will be £2.50. Food Tickets will be £1.50 for Sausage Rolls, £2 for Pasties.

## **Christmas Fayre**

The Christmas Fayre will be taking place on Friday 7<sup>th</sup> December 6-9pm. If you are able to help in any way then please contact any of us with your details. Half an hour of your time can make such a difference to running this event.

#### **Thorntons Advent Calendars**

Please see order form in book bags — these MUST BE BACK BY MONDAY 19<sup>th</sup> NOVEMBER. Please send the form back with payment marked BSA ADVENT — Cash or Cheque (payable to BSA)

## Coming Soon:

Christmas Door Stopper Wreath Making Evening – Early December Christmas Lucky Bags – fill them up and bring them back Raffle Tickets.....(we have some great prizes!!!)

There will not be another meeting before the Christmas Fayre so should you need to speak to any of us before the event then please use the details below.

Sam Green 07899971943 or samgreen389@gmail.com Gill Squires 07773333378 or g.squires@me.com Liz Shephard 07976309416 or lizjshephard@gmail.com Vicki Johnston 07708 267741 or victoria-johnston@sky.com Helen Herdman 07773880885 or hlherdman31@aol.com The BSA Committee x